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China's Views on the Korean
Peninsula～Amid the US-China

Confrontation

11:05～12:35

Takayuki Nakagawa
(Correspondent of General Bureau of China,　
formar Shenyang Bureau Chief, The Yomiuri Shimbun)

Online 

Lecture 

Meeting

Date Speaker　

・Free of charge

Advance registration 
required

・Zoom meeting

Registration

Please apply from the following form. We will send you
Zoom URL to your e-mail address.
Deadline: November 17 (Tue.), 2020,  9:00 am
https://forms.gle/teFUKHZNtvkfkpyb7

Center for Asia-Pacific Studies
18 Yamazato-cho, Showa-ku, Nagoya 466-8673
Phone: 052-832-3111 /  Email: center-asiapacific@nanzan-u.ac.jp

November 18
Wed., 2020

・

Lecture Meeting Sponsored by the Center for Asia-Pacific Studies 
Co-sponsored by the Department of Policy Studies


